
Hello once again!  

I hope you had a great St. Georges yesterday and had a go at the activities for the 

‘missing anyone’ paragraph. If so, I'm sure people will appreciate it.  

So how about it this day 23! 

Now, today is just a short one from me but I am certain it will be enjoyed! 

As you can't go to the theatre, why not check out ‘Ankermoor live’ which is 

Ankermoor’s theatre name! Yes, we have our very own theatre for you to enjoy at 

home. 

Please sit back, relax, grab some snacks and enjoy Ankermoor’s performance of 

‘The 3 little pigs’. 

How we put this all together: 

So, first of all, Mrs. Walk and Mrs. Lockwood told us what we would be doing, 

which was ‘a play in a day’ - what a great idea! Then, we all discussed what kind 

of play we would put on - one that everyone would enjoy as we have mixed ages! 

So, we had a think which is when Mrs. Walk suggested the three little pigs and we 

all came together with a big fat ‘yes’ as you will see in our video. Once we had 

decided, we set out what each and every one of us would be doing to make the play 

a success: scenery- Chelsea; masks and costumes-Sophie, Jenny, Elsie; props-

Alex; music-Rhys and Ethan and script- me of course! We have done this all day to 

create an amazing play! 

I hope you enjoy it! 

#stay safe 

#stay home 

#teamAnkermoor 

 


